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Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

As part of our commitment to encouraging our children to read more, we will be opening 

the school library after the achievement assembly every Friday from 10th November 2023.  

This will give you the opportunity to browse for books with your child and to talk to our 

brilliant librarians about any books that they can recommend. Any of our books can be 

borrowed for a period of two weeks and this can be extended if necessary.  Nursery, 

Reception and Y1 already have their own library system so the Friday library opening will 

be for Years 2-6.  We look forward to seeing you! 

 

Kind regards 

 

Mrs James and the Y6 Librarians 
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